COMMUNIQUE

Section 73 of the Workers’ Rights Act 2019 provides that there shall be a Redundancy Board which shall deal with all cases of reduction of workforce and closure of enterprises for economic, financial, structural, technological or any other similar reasons.

In this context, all correspondences relating to the closure of enterprises should be addressed to the President, Redundancy Board, 8th Floor, Victoria House, Cnr Barracks and St. Louis Streets, Port Louis.
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